From:
To:

Sierra Park Services
Sierra Park Services

Subject: Possible Internet Opportunity for the Park - Please respond with feedback NOW

Date:

Friday, September 20, 2019 12:23:03 PM

Jesse Worsham is exploring an opportunity to attract a new internet service provider
to the Park. Part of the proposition is to indicate to that provider the level of interest
in the community. At no cost or obligation to you at this point, if you'd like to learn
more about what is on offer, please respond directly to Jesse

at jrworshamb57@gmail.com by September 25. He needs to know your name and
address. You address will be provided to the company but not your name or any
other personal information, i.e., email address. More information will be provided as
soon as it is available. Thanks -
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